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Tammy Lepage

From: Wayne G. O'Shea <oifa@irishfield.on.ca>

Sent: September 12, 2019 12:46 PM

To: Tammy Lepage

Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearing - MV-19-03

You can put it in as a comment of support if you so wish! 

Thanks, 

Wayne 

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Wayne G. O'Shea [mailto:oifa@irishfield.on.ca]

> Sent: September 12, 2019 9:48 AM

> To: Tammy Lepage <planning@temagami.ca>

> Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearing - MV-19-03

>

 When your Island is only 50 feet wide it's hard not to be in the SAA.. 

> lol

>

> They own it, they should be able to build what they want. I see percentage of property coverage isn't a variance issue so 

suspect that must be okay. 

>  

 Thanks, 

> Wayne

>




